
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "Dustin Pierce, PLS"; "broseburg@hotmail.com"
Subject: BL-21-00013 Roseburg - Notice to Record
Date: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 8:02:00 AM

Good morning,
 
Public Works has no further comments/corrections on the survey for the Roseburg Boundary Line
Adjustment (BL-21-00013). Please record the survey and send a copy to me, so that I can give final
approval for the Boundary Line Adjustment.
 
Thank you!
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

mailto:jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dpierce@encompasses.net
mailto:broseburg@hotmail.com
mailto:jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us

